

Greetings Dear Parents and Families of Euro School!

Kindly be informed that we have decided to extend our helping hands to the flood victims of Nepal. We do not control the extreme fate of the victims caused by nature but the least we could do is to come forward and show a bit of humanity to those families still struggling to survive. The management of Euro Family have decided to donate Nrs. 25000/- for this noble cause. It is our heartfelt wish to have our students and parents to join hands with us to make the purpose a bigger and better one.

We would like to request all of you to donate whatever you wish to. You can deposit the amount directly in favour of

Euro School Pvt. Ltd., Haadigaun, Sunrise Bank, A/C No. 00210166323015.

The management of Euro Family would like to share your names in the school Newsletter/ Magazine for coming forward with all your hearts. We will publish the total amount collected with the necessary details and send a Thank You note to all of you.

S. Banerjee Asst. Principal